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Proper nurse staffing levels are incredibly important for not only nurse safety but 

patient safety and care. Tired and overworked medical professionals make mistakes 

and cost healthcare businesses money, reputation, and most importantly lives.  

 

It's unconscionable to not have a proper nurse to patient staff ratio and breaks are 

necessary. 

 

In addition our community's dedicated healthcare professionals deserve the kind of 

worker and union protections worthy of the backbone of our healthcare system. 

 

As my family is involved in nursing themselves, this issue is important to me. 

Healthcare professionals such as nurses deserve better. 

 

Please support HB 2697. Thank you - Seth Caddy  


